BB Ref. Ares(2019)3109276 - 10/05/2019

From: @cefic.be>

Sent: vendredi 26 avril 2019 09:37

To: (SANTE)

Cc: (SANTE);

Subject: TDMA - Suspension of E 171 in France

Attachments: TDMA1023d - Letter to French Ministry of Economy - English.pdf; 2019-04-12

- TDMA1023d - Lettre E171_economie.pdf; 2019-03-29 - TDMA1020b - Letter
to ANSES.pdf; 2019-04-19 - TDMA - French-decision-on-E171.pdf

Dear ,

As you have probably heard, the French government have gone forward with a suspension of E 171 from
1 January 2020. The legal act was published yesterday.

To keep you up to date, TDMA have made a number of efforts to address the concerns raised by the
French Government and sent a number of letters and responded to the ANSES call for data on
nanomaterials in food. An example of the letters and our response is attached as well as a copy of a
statement that we have prepared on the subject.

Can you advise whether the French Government have yet informed the European Commission?
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Entries for the European Responsible Care Awards 2019 are now open! Apply by 31 May 2019

Visit our ChemistryCan website to discover how chemistry creates solutions for a sustainable
future






